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Mr. J. A. Jones 3N CParrish 
Senior Vice President Gray File 
Carolina Power and Light Company 
336 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We have reviewed your response of September 16, 1981 to generic letter 81-04 
regarding emergency procedures and training for station blatkout events at .  
H. B. Robinson Unit 2. Our review was to confirm that the subject procedures 
and training either currently exist or will betimplemented on an acceptable 
-schedatl'e at your plant. Our review did not include an evaluation of the 
details provided in your response beyond that necessary to confirm the above.  

You indicated that interim procddures and training for station blackout 
have been implemented at your plant. We find your response acceptable.  

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGIhD 

William J. Ross, Project Manager 
Operat~dg Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Licensing 

cc: See next page 
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Mr. J. A. Jones 
Carolina Power and Light Company 

cc: G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire 
Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge 
1800 M Street, N.W.  
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Hartsville Memorial Library 
Home and Fifth Avenues 
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Resident Inspector's Office 
H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant 
Route 5, Box 266-1A 
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550 

Michael C. Farrar, Chairman 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Appeal Board Panel 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Richard S. Salzman 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Appeal Board Panel 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dr. W. Reed Johnson 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Appeal Board Panel 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555


